Dear Parents,

The Spring carnival is coming soon! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year’s carnival will be on Friday, March 22, from 4 p.m. to 8 p.m., and our PTA wants to make it lots of fun for the kids and families!  In order to provide better games and more options, we have been asked to staff a game booth this year.

What Our Class Needs:

A GAME IDEA - If you have an idea that you think would be fun for all, please let us know.

A SIGN/THEME FOR OUR BOOTH - We want everyone to know that this is our class booth!!!  

TABLES - Just in case our booth requires one.

Set up will be from 1p.m. to 3 p.m. (depending on how complicated we want our booth to be). Booths will be in operation from 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. Please refer to the attached sign-up sheet.

We would like for us all to have fun with this, so please, please, please let us know your ideas for games and for decorating our booth. Also, don't forget to send in your donations for our class basket:

Thank you all in advance for your support and help.
Your Room Parent(s)
